

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Rainbows and Oak,

We invite you to attend a workshop all about how we teach early reading and phonics at St. Matthew's. During the workshop, we will introduce 'Little Wandle' and talk about the progression of how it is taught. We will show you how we link the teaching of phonics to the teaching of reading and how you can help at home to reinforce this.

This workshop will be on:

Wednesday 5th October 2022 3:20pm - 4:00pm

We will be providing a child care facility if needed in Year 1 where the children will be able to play.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Mrs Searle (English Lead), Mrs West and Miss Hall

